
Dear colleagues, partners and members, 
 

We are very pleased to officially announce the  
28th International Conference on Health Promoting 

Hospitals and Health Services. 
 

This event will take place on Tuesday, October 12th 2021  
and will be broadcasted from Paris, France. 

 

THIS CONFERENCE WILL DEAL WITH Development of health-oriented 
health care management systems AND WILL BE THE OPPORTUNITY  
TO EXCHANGE ABOUT EXAMPLES FROM ALL OVER THE WORLD. 
 

This year, the conference is going virtual to allow everyone to be 
part of it despite the current health crisis but don’t worry we will 
try our very best to make this event as interactive as possible 
and to offer a high range of interventions. 
 
 
Stay alert, registrations and call for abstracts will open soon and 
we will need your participation to make this event unforgettable! 
We will provide you with detailed information in the coming weeks 
and you can already visit the HPH conferences website.  
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

The RESPADD, local host of the 28th International HPH Conference. 

https://www.hphconferences.org/paris2021/?L=0

